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DATE SENT: June 4, 2020 
 
FROM: Carrie E. Henderson, Ph.D. 
 
TO: FCS Chief Academic Officers 
 FCS Student Affairs Officers 
   

Via: Carrie.Henderson@fldoe.org  
 
SUBJECT: Reporting on Developmental Education Alternative Placement Methods 

 
Thank you to those who attended today's webinar on developmental education alternative placement 
methods. The slides are attached and a recording is available here.  

We are keeping a running list of the alternative methods and minimum standards FCS institutions have 
begun to identify. You can view here: 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1L2r2O0vEW-6Ouh7mQPEpXk-MtoLjdWJp/view?usp=sharing 

If you haven't already, please complete this brief survey to let us know your institution's preliminary 
plans regarding alternative placement. 

Lastly, if your institution is interested in participating in the voluntary ad hoc data collection, please let 
me know by June 17, 2020. Note- this would only apply to institutions that use alternative methods for 
developmental education placement. 

Please don't hesitate to reach out if you have any questions. 

Carrie E. Henderson, Ph.D. 
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